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SUMMARY
Transfers responsibility for 2-1-1 system from Office of Emergency Management to Department of
Human Services.

Modifies terminology related to 2-1-1 system.

Repeals law relating to duty to contract for creation of 2-1-1 system.

Modifies laws relating to financial contributions for 2-1-1 system.
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